
August 8, 2021 Bulletin Announcements 
 

Summer Schedule Update: 
We will be combining with the First Presbyterian Church of Westfield for the summer 

months (going back to a tradition from over 75 years ago!) 
 

10 am. Here is the schedule 
August 8 .......... Presbyterian Church ............ Presbyterian - Rev. Bruce Archibald 
August 15......... Presbyterian Church ............ Presbyterian - Gladys Gifford (lay preacher) 
August 22......... Presbyterian Church ............ Presbyterian - Mary Whitcomb (lay 

preacher) 

August 29......... Presbyterian Church ............ Pastor Nick 
 

*Please note that even though Pastor Nick will not be preaching every week, he will still 
be at all the services. Color coded envelopes will be available at both locations for 
contributions and tithes. All lose funds will be donated - August to the Westfield Food 
Pantry. 
 

We are running a summer Bible reading program for both Adults and children. Children 
should have received a packet in the mail (mailed out 6/23). If I missed someone, 

please contact the office. Extra copies for adults and children are available in the pink 
pin outside the side glass door or in the entryway of the side glass door. They are also 

available on the church website  
 

Just for kids! - First United Methodist Church of Westfield, NY (westfieldumc.org)2021 Bulletin 
or  

Announcements - First United Methodist Church of Westfield, NY (westfieldumc.org) 
 

Children can pick up their prizes Monday – Friday 9 – 3 or by contacting the office or 
seeing Gail Boardway on Sunday’s at church. 

 

Please make sure that the church office has your current email address, address and 
phone numbers.  

 

New phone number for Bill & Evelyn Paddock 716-581-2116 
 

Tentative date for Nancy Hanks Celebration of Life service is Saturday, August 21. 
 

+July Income:  $ 17,683.00 YTD Income $87,603.38 
*July Payroll $  6,952.47 YTD Payroll $49,071.46 
July Expenses $  4,731.02 YTD Expenses $39,900.97 
Difference $ 5,999.51  $ -1,369.05 
 

We have not paid anything on our Shared Ministries ($1,816.00 per month) 
*includes benefits and taxes  + includes $10,000 from investments 
If you have any questions, please contact Pauline Emilson - Treasurer 

 
Your offerings can be:  

 Dropped off at the church  

o When the office is open 

o During worship 

o After hours - use the mail slot by the side glass door 

 mailed to the church 

 sent to the church through your bank 

 sent to the church using PayPal or Tithely (see the church website for links). 

https://www.westfieldumc.org/donate/ 

We appreciate your faithful giving. 
 

Children’s Bulletins and other activities are available on the church website: 
https://www.westfieldumc.org/just-for-kids/ 

 
 

 

https://www.westfieldumc.org/just-for-kids/
https://www.westfieldumc.org/just-for-kids/
https://www.westfieldumc.org/2021-bulletin-announcements/
https://www.westfieldumc.org/2021-bulletin-announcements/
https://www.westfieldumc.org/donate/
https://www.westfieldumc.org/just-for-kids/


Fall Bible Study 
Sunday Evenings 7pm (September 12 –October 17) 

@ The First United Methodist Church of Westfield 
 

September 12 - Session 1: Can’t We All Just Get Along? 
September 19 - Session 2: Relationship Status: It’s Complicated 

September 26 - Session 3: Freedom: From What, For What? 
October 4 - Session 4: Gathering for Good 

October 10 - Session 5: Talented and Gifted 
October 17 - Session 6: Bodies This Side of the Grave and Beyond 

(and In Between) 
 

Sign up for our new study today. The book is $12. 
 
 

 

Did you know? If you miss the sermon or want to listen to it again, they are available on the church 
website:  https://www.westfieldumc.org/2021-sermons/ 
 

To Assist with the US Disaster Recovery:  UMCOR Advance #901670. 
Assistance is needed to help repair the storm damage at Camp Casowasco – just 
write Casowasco relief in the memo field 
 

Administrative Board Meeting  
 Monday, August 23 - 7pm 
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